"No os olvidaremos, y cuando el olivio de paz florezca, entrelazado con los laureles de la victoria de la Republica Española ! Volved!"
!Vivan los héroes de las Brigadas Internacionales!
La Pasionaria ............1938
"We will never forget you, when the olive branch of peace blooms hand in hand with the laurel of the victory of our Spanish Republic, come again!"
High live the heroes of the International Brigades!
La Pasionaria .............1938
To commemorate the 80th anniversary of the Battle at the Ebro, La Ratarella's association Lo Riu,
in cooperation with the KFSR and the citizens of the surrounding communities, is preparing a
worthy event for the weekend of 16/17/18 November 2018. Our foreign partner organizations as
well as all friends of the International Brigades from near and far are cordially invited to come to
the Ebro in autumn.
The preliminary program sees a.o. the placing of further plaques in the Honorary Grove of the
International Brigades in La Fatarella, the entry of the partner organizations in the Golden Book of
the Community, the inauguration of a monument in honor of the members of the International
Brigades, the visit of the fortified defensive line, bunkers, shelters, command posts and trenches
and the historically faithful reproduction of episodes from the last fightings of the Ebro battle.
These days will be accompanied by flower- and wreath-laying ceremonies at the Monument for the
Defenders of Freedom (XVth Brigade), as well as concerts and encounters with members of the "Lo
Riu" Association and many citizens of La Fatarella and the surrounding communities.
In the near future a detailed publication of the program as well as of arrival- and accommodation
opportunities will be issued.
Please mark the date 16/17/18 November 2018 already today.
See you in La Fatarella this autumn. Salud!
